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La Crosse sheriff's department is in the crosshairs of the     ACLU.  La Crosse is the lead county
for the West Central MEG Drug Task  Force.  It's that task force that the ACLU wants more
information on.   The organization has filed an open records request with the department to find 
out more about its so-called militarization and involvement with the armed  forces, specifically
the national guard.  The records request looks for  info on the Task Force techniques and
weaponry.  The ACLU has not responded  to calls from us for more information on the records
request.   

 1 / 1


